
Year Five and Six Maths ‘STEM’  

Workshop 

On Monday 5th December, children from Year Five and Six had an action 

packed morning developing their Maths skills. During the workshops, the 

children played ‘Magic Maths’ a board game where the children had to use 

their knowledge of the four operations to calculate answers, The children 

also used IPADS to play Maths games and solve questions by scanning QR 

codes which were dotted around the hall. Great fun was had by all!  
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‘First of all we played a game 

where you could plus, take-away, 

times and divide to get a score. The 

person with the biggest score wins 

(the game is called Magic Maths). I 

enjoyed it all and loved using the 

IPADS in particular.’ Mason, 6JW 


